
ATTENTION ALL ROTARIANS INTERESTED IN 

INTERNATIONAL SERVICE! 
 
 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR SPRING 2019 DISTRICT 5060 INTERNATIONAL SERVICE SESSION 

 
YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND THE INTERNATIONAL SERVICE BREAKOUT SESSION 

AT THE DISTRICT 5060 CONFERENCE IN KAMLOOPS May 2 – 5, 2019 

 
SATURDAY MAY 4TH AT 9:45 am 

 
 

Please join me and other Rotarians interested in International Service at the District 5060 International 
Service Breakout Session during the District Conference in Kamloops. This will be an opportunity to meet 
others from across the District and continue the dialogue and learning process we started at the Rotary 

District Conference in Kelowna last Spring. You will have an opportunity to learn more about the 
International Service projects being conducted through Clubs in our District and to participate in 

discussions around: 
 

• How can we get funding for projects? District Grants vs Global Grants. 

• Which Clubs are conducting projects? 

• Where are we conducting projects this year? 

• How can clubs not currently involved get involved? 

• Where can you find help with getting grants applications completed and approved? 

• Moving forward, next steps in improving the International Service experience for our District. 
 
 

Please register for the District Conference, then join us for the International Service Breakout Session on 
Saturday May 4th at 9:45am, in the Ida Room, details on location will be posted at the registration table. 

 
 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

 

Carol Eamer 

 

Carol Eamer 
District 5060 International Service Chair 

ceamer@telusplanet.net 
 

Note: If you have a specific project you would like to share with the rest of the District or are looking for 
other clubs to partner to help with funding, please let me know ahead of the conference. 
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